
Newsletter  

Friday 2nd October 2015 

 
 
   

On Wednesday, 30th September, the EYFS children were actively involved in a den-building and role-
play session relating to the traditional story of The Three Little Pigs. The children thoroughly enjoyed de-
signing and making both the house of straw and the house of sticks, but planning and building the house 
of bricks was the highlight of the session. Throughout the experience, the children handled the equip-
ment effectively and were able to problem solve, use their spatial awareness, creativity and leadership 
skills while working cooperatively when organising themselves in a true team activity. Well done children! 
Thank you to the Parents Committee for funding this important part of the children’s development. 

        

 
 

ISA Art Competition 2015 
 

 
 
 

The annual ISA  Art Competition has been underway this week and 
here are some of the amazing entries we have submitted. Art is a 
very important part of our extended curriculum and we are very 
proud of the work produced. Watch this space for more news as 
soon as it becomes available! 

                                     EYFS Den Building 

 



 
Monday 5th   
 
12.35pm Violin/Recorders Group 
3.30pm F1 & F2 Mad Science begins 
4.00– 5.00pm Orchestra F3—F6 
  
Tuesday 6th  
 
12.35pm Rec—Form 2 Puzzle Club 
12.35pm Form 3—6 Spanish Club 
2.30—3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 
3.30—4.15pm Form 1 & 2 Library Club 
4.00—5.00pm  Form 3 & 4 Zumba 
4.00—5.00pm Form 5 & 6 Sports Club
 . 
Wednesday 7th  
 
EYFS Trip 
10.35am Form 3—6 Library Club 
12.35pm Chamber Choir  
12.45pm Form 1 & 2 Spanish Club 
2.30—3.00 pm  KG Ballet 
3.30pm Netball v Hale Prep (H) 
3.30—4.00pm Rec—F2 Ballet 
4.00—4.30pm Rec—F2 Street Dance 
 
Thursday 8th  
 
F4 Trip 
8.00am F3—6 Fencing Club 
2.30—3.00pm KG Football 
4.00—5.00pm Form 3 & 4 Sports Club 
4.00—5.00pm Form 6 Maths Club 
  
Friday 9th  
 
12.35pm School Council 
3.30—4.15pm Rec-Form 2 Football 
4.15—5.00pm Form 3—6 Football 
 

What’s On Next Week 

Stars of the Week 

 

Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  
effort and hard work! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following  

children who have celebrated their  

Birthday this week: 

 

Amelia Rec,  Ruby Rec,  Liv Rec, 
 

Alana F3,  Megan F3 

Zumba Class 
Form 3 and 4 are really enjoying the new Zumba classes be-
ing run by Mrs Ricketts. Zumba is an aerobic dance class set 
to a South American beat. It can improve balance and coordi-
nation and calls upon you to use different muscles at varying 
speeds. In addition, learning and memorising the steps, twirls, 
and kicks of a dance routine is good mental exercise , whilst 
also having lots of fun! 

Last Saturday we enjoyed a super 
Hog Roast event organised by the 
Parents’ Committee. 
We are pleased to announce that 
the event raised over £700 for  
Parents’ Committee funds. 
Thank you to Mrs Tingling and  
everyone who helped with this 
event, for their hard work. A great 
time was enjoyed by parents, children and staff! 


